
St. David’s Church Announcements for Sunday, Sept. 1st, 2024

Church Office Hours:  

Tuesday thru Friday from 9am to 1pm.  Please call 709-722-2382 OR email us: 
stdavids@nfld.com ~ Messages will be checked regularly. 

For pastoral care ~ Please contact Rev. David Sturtevant at 709-699-3661

The sole email address we are using to accept donations is: stdavidsnfld@gmail.-
com . It is linked to our bank account and automatically 
accepts all donations.
________________________________________________________

St. David’s Upcoming Events and Notices: 

Sunday School
Sunday School planning meeting Sept 8 in Clouston Room starting at 12:30. 
Please bring the kids so they can participate in planning for this year. 

Volunteers please email sarah_mcmeekin@hotmail.com 

First Sunday School of the year is Sept 15

Sunday Coffee Hour Volunteers

Sunday Coffee Hour is a lovely custom we have at St. David’s.   

We are looking for individuals and families to help assist with setting up and/or 
serving ... there is really not much to it and other volunteers would be delighted to
show you the ropes!  A sign up sheet has been put on the refrigerator if you have a
spare Sunday to help out. Please call the office if you have any questions.

Thank you!
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Bridges to Hope  :   Weekly "Flyer" Specials – August 29 – September 4, 2024 - 
Items helpful for food hampers:

Walmart -      Great Value Tuna - $0.97

                        Palmolive Dish Detergent - $1.86

                        Colgate Toothpaste - $0.84

                        Mr. Noodles Instant Noodles - $0.44

Sobeys -         Kraft Peanut Butter - $3.97*

                        Cheez Whiz - $3.97*

No Frills -       KD (Kraft Dinner) - $1.00

                        No Name Evaporated Milk - $1.00

                        No Name Bleach - $1.00

Dominion -    KD (Kraft Dinner) - $0.99 **

         * With Scene Card
        ** With PC Optimum Card

The suggested item(s) for September 2024, especially useful for Bridges To Hope 
– Canned Soup.  Other non-perishable food items are always welcome and ap-
preciated!

While Bridges to Hope always has an ample supply of dog food, they have a short-
age of cat food.  Your help in this area would be appreciated too.  Thank you.

Bridges to Hope  “Bag to School” Program

With skyrocketing expenses, the cost of essential school supplies is daunting for 
many families. Bridges to Hope is determined to send students back to class with 
everything they need for a successful school year. Please consider making a 
monetary donation online at bridgestohope.ca or over the phone at 709-722-
9225 

Bridges to Hope are so close to reaching their goal for funding the “Bag 
to School Program” ~ no amount is too small!



News from the Pews

We are very excited to advise that our “new” once-a-month, News from the Pews 
newsletter, will be sent out to the congregation today, Sunday, September 1st!!

We hope you enjoy all the regular announcements and notices that you have 
come to expect as well as new features (with pictures!!) and stories from YOU!!!

We would love to read your stories and see your pictures, hear about special 
events, summer holidays, a treasured pastime and maybe share a favourite 
recipe!!  We are interested in any of the ways you would like to stay in touch and 
connect with each other.

Send your stories c/o the church office:  stdavids@nfld.com ~ thank you!

Spiritoso Choir

Would you like to join a fun choir this fall? Join the Spiritoso Singers! We are a 
Christian, SATB choir, led by Sarah Templeton and Chris Morano. We'll meet on 
Saturday mornings for twelve weeks, leading up to a glorious Christmas concert at 
the beginning of December! If you are aged 13-103, we would love to have you 
join us! Friendly auditions will be held on September 7th at St. David's church. 
Visit https://www.feldenkraisforsingers.com/spiritososingers to sign up, and for 
more information. It's fun; you'll learn about singing, and it's good for the soul!

We are excited to announce the next concert in our Music in the Hall 
Concert Series ~ featuring two of our province's finest artists, Kelly-Ann 
Evans and Janet Cull. 

Please join us Thursday, September 12 at 8pm for an evening of Gospel 
and Inspirational Music. Accompanied by Scott Mansfield and Brian 
Way, this promises to be a wonderful evening of Music!
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How to reach us

Minister:                        Re. David Sturtevant – Cell. 709-699-3661

Music Director:            Brian Way

Administrator:              Heather Steele Morrissey 

Church Office:               709-722-2382

Church Email:                stdavids@nfld.com

Women’s Auxiliary:     Lillian Crawford

Good Companions (Seniors): Call Heather in the Office

Bible Study: Rev. David Sturtevant

Atlantic Mission Society: Kathy McKay & Penny Gillies

Prayer Shawl (Knitters): c/o Lillian Crawford

Session: Lillian Crawford (Clerk)

Session:

Lillian Crawford       Sue Templeton       Ken Templeton

Janet Calver             Aubrey Bonnell       Tanya Shalaby

Penny Gillies            Eleanor Bonnell      Jenny Griffioen

Kathy McKay            Steve Bruneau        Jennifer Waterman

Ian Bruneau              Ed Vanderkloet

Treasurer: Anne Calver                  Envelope Secretary: Ian Bruneau

Board of Managers:

Ken Templeton       Anne Calver        Jill Bruneau        Barbara Ellis  

Heather Steele Morrissey    Nnenna Odide Offia    Keegan Allen   
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